
From: John M. Hine <jhine@hinelawfirm.com>
To: Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
CC: Webb, BethBethWebb@gov.sc.gov

Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/12/2016 12:15:44 PM

Subject: DSS/Family Court

Austin,

Beth told me that you would be a good person to talk to regarding DSS and the Family Court.  I have 
some friends who have been fostering a child for over 4 years and the things that they tell me make 
me sick to my stomach.  I can’t even count how many times they have had a hearing cancelled or 
continued the day of the hearing.  It embarrasses me as an officer of the court and it sickens me as a 
parent.  I can’t even begin to do their story justice so I won’t even try.  The sad thing is that I know 
their story is not unique.  

I would appreciate it if you could put them in touch with Governor Haley so that she can hear first 
hand how children are being treated by this broken system. 


Jay and Corletta Brown
(864) 640-9694
corletta.brown@gmail.com

John M. Hine, Esq.

The Hine Law Firm, LLC

Post Office Box 17095

Greenville, South Carolina 29606


223 W Stone Ave.
Greenville, SC 29609

www.hinelawfirm.com
Telephone (864) 331-0875
Fax (864) 762-4510


Pursuant to requirements related to practice before the Internal Revenue Service, any tax advice contained in this 
communication (including any attachments) is not intended to be used and cannot be used, for purposes of (i) avoiding 
penalties imposed under the United States Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another 
person any tax related matter.


The information contained in this communication may be confidential, is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named 
above, and may be legally privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited.  If you have 
received this communication in error, please return it to the sender immediately and delete the original message and any 
copy of it from your computer system.  If you have any questions concerning this message, please contact the sender. 
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